May 31, 1937

Dear Miss Ben tley,

Under separate cover I am send Inz to you to-day
some University College papers which you may like to have back

and also the papers whish vou kindly sen€ in connestion with

the Institute of Public Administration and which you mentioned

thet Prircipal Nicholson might need,

Mr., Morgan is sailing for England on the 4th

June and will bdbe in Bull shortly after this reaches you.

Yours sincerely,

Principal‘'s Searetary

Miss I. Bentley,
University College,
Hull. ©England,




